
Oliver Hoban

From: Sarah Papaleo
Sent: 15 April 2024 15:16
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/24/2087/0F1 - Utopia House, Lowca

Hi, 
 
Can I please have this on the website and MIS as a consultation response?  Thank you! 
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Papaleo MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Cumberland Council 

 
 

From: Kevan Buck   
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 3:00 PM 
To: Sarah Papaleo  
Subject: RE: 4/24/2087/0F1 - Utopia House, Lowca 
 
Afternoon Sarah 
Thank you for the information on the inverters. 
The inverters are quiet (less than 30 db) and should not cause disturbance to the nearest noise-
sensitive property. 
No further comments from Environmental Health.  
 
Regards 
 
 
Kevan Buck 
Environmental Health Officer - Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks,  Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
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